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From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Planning Portal - 
Department of Planning and Environment 
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 22 December 2020 11:48 AM
To: DPE PSVC Illawarra Mailbox
Subject: Draft Illawarra Shoalhaven Regional Plan 2041 - Submission

Submitted on Thu, 17/12/2020 - 16:25 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Submission Type 
I am making a personal submission 
 

Name 

First name 
 

 
Last name 

 
I would like my submission to remain confidential 
Yes 
 

Info 

Email 
 

 
Suburb/Town & Postcode 

 
Submission 
With reference to Strategy 5.1 of the Illawarra Shoalhaven Regional Plan that is currently on exhibition, I urge Kiama Council and 
the Implementation team to commit to retaining and expanding green spaces within the residential precinct of Kiama Heights. Quite 
simply, if this is not retained then it is lost forever and having only one other park in this area does not met the Plan's objectives; 
environmental needs or community needs. 
 
It is crucial that the community land situated at 85 Attunga Avenue, Kiama Heights retains this zoning to not only meet the 
objective of the Regional Plan but to also provide for future generations . Improved road systems has enhanced access to this 
suburb which has made it attractive for new and young families to move to the area. 
 
Any future or proposed residential expansion nearby that includes parkland will be hampered by South Kiama Drive which divides 
the eastern side, being the headland of Kiama Heights, from any western development or potentially any southern expansion 
beyond Loves Bay. Whilst such development is welcomed progress, it should only be considered as additional parkland to what is 
already designated at 85 Attunga Ave Kiama Heights. 
 
How did you hear about this? 
Communicated by Local Council as part of a minuted meeting on the proposed rezoning of existing parkland 
 
I agree to the above statement 
Yes 
 




